
Dear Planning Team, 
 
Thank you for contacting Aldwick Parish Council about this planning application.   
 
Following consideration at the Planning Committee meeting held on 19th March 2024, the Parish 
Council comment is that there is no objection to this planning application. 
 
Kind regards 
Heather 
 
Heather Knight 
Clerk & RFO to Aldwick Parish Council 
Parish Office:  88 Pryors Lane, Aldwick, West Sussex PO21 4JF 
 


